
Dear I Stepup team and sponsors, 

Greetings to you all. I am grateful for the opportunity to study.  

I am currently in school for a recess term, during this period we study other course units like mental 

health and public with practicals for biochemistry, anatomy, and physiology. We however completed 

our second semester of the first academic year in May. I am glad to inform you that I passed them all 

and will be in second year beginning 17 the August 2019. (See ‘Study Results’ on my personal page 

for the results of this semester). We shall also receive another set of exam results for the recess 

term, by mid August; I will definitely inform you. 

During the recess period; we had interclass sports competition in football , volleyball, netball, 

badminton, chess and ludo. We equally participated in the sports in as much as we are only 3 ladies. 

We also had outreaches to nearby churches.  

Attached are pictures 1 and 2 taken in front of the laboratory( am on the right) pictures 3 and 4  

during an outreach to a church, picture 5 taken during marathon ( on white jersey). 

I am grateful to you and all my sponsors for the support towards my studies. 

Thank you so much. 

From Caroline Anyait 

Gulu university 

Uganda 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


